Mickelson Anastasia

From: Lee Lull <lymeaway@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2015 4:57 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support for HB 3470 - The Climate Stability and Justice Act

Dear Chair Vega Pederson and members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

Credible scientific sources make it clear that global warming is worsening and that Greenhouse gas
emissions are the cause. It doesn't look as if we can afford to wait any longer to stop using fossil
fuels. And as a grandmother, the continuation of our species is extremely important to me.

It is clear that HB 3470 is a well thought out bill and would go a long way toward limiting greenhouse
gas emissions for Oregon.

| urge you to do all you can to advance HB 3470 this legislative session. Please take action to pass
HB 3470 out of Committee on April 21st.

Sincerely,

Lee Lull

292 Willow Springs Dr.
Talent OR 97540

541 897-0610



